
Groups and organisations, looking to deliver 
infrastructure to benefit the residents and businesses 
within the Borough of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk, 

are being invited to bid for CIL funding.

Applications must be received by 
5pm on Friday 30 April 2021.

You can apply for between £2,000 and £10,000 
if you have a project which is linked to:

•	 Community Facilities
•	 Green Infrastructure

•	 Open Space and Leisure
•	 Community Transport

CIL can be used:
•	 to fund all of a project or can be combined with 

funding available from other sources.
•	 to increase the capacity of existing infrastructure, 

or to repair failing infrastructure, if that is 
necessary to support development.

For further information, please contact 
your Parish Clerk. 
You can also visit the Borough Council  
of King’s Lynn & West Norfolk  
CIL Governance and Funding webpages:  
west-norfolk.gov.uk/CIL

830-222


